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8th February 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Photographs 
Proofs of your child’s photographs have been sent home tonight.  Please see the proofs for ordering 
instructions. 
 
South Axholme Sharks 
Recently, South Axholme Sharks swimming club contacted us to say that they had made the painful 

decision to close as a competitive club. As per their constitution, any money held by the club was to 

be given to a charity or non-profit organisation. I would therefore like to thank the Sharks for their 

generous £500 donation to our school funds.  

Reminder - Collective Worship with Class 4 
Collective Worship led by Class 4 takes place tomorrow, Thursday 9th February.  Doors will open at 
2.20pm with the Worship starting at 2.30pm.  As usual, there will be no admittance once started. 
 
Reminder – Scholastic Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will open in the school hall on Wednesday 22nd February at 3pm. This will 
open each night until Monday 27th February. If you wish to take a look, please collect your child at 
the gate as normal and walk down the path to the school hall. Payments for any books purchased 
will be in cash please. Thank you. 
 
Mass - Ash Wednesday 
Mass on Ash Wednesday will take place in church on Wednesday 22nd February at 10am. All families 
and friends are welcome to attend. Please do send your child with a small amount of change for the 
collection, if you are able. Thank you. 
 
Speech and Drama Week 
Details of the individual classes have been sent home with your child tonight. Could you please 
confirm as soon as possible who will be taking your child to the Festival so that the office know who 
to expect. Please let the office know if there are any short-notice changes to your arrangements. As 
previously confirmed, there will be no transport available through school. 
 
All children in Class 3 will be taking part in the Choral Speaking Class on Thursday 2nd March. If you 
have not yet returned your permission slip, please do so tomorrow. 
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All children taking part in the Choral Speaking Classes will travel to and from the venue by coach. 
 
World Book Day 
Our celebration of World Book Day will take place on Friday 3rd March and we invite all children to 
come to school dressed as a character from a favourite book on this day.  There will be no prizes for 
costumes; instead, we shall be awarding these for a great effort with a piece of work to be 
completed in classes during the school day.   
 
Children attending the Speech and Drama Festival on Friday morning can bring their costumes into 
school to change into when they return from the Festival.   
 
Children attending the Swimming Gala at the Axholme Academy in the afternoon should bring their 
school uniform/black jogging bottoms and a coat to change into after lunch. A separate letter will be 
sent out about this visit shortly. 
 
School will close for half-term tomorrow, Thursday 9th February. The Goldstar Out of School Club and 
Year 6 Booster Club will be open as usual. Children should return on Monday 20th February. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


